BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

In the Miatter of a Waiver of Annual )
Temporary Use Permit Renewal )
Fee for LaVerne Marshall ) ORDER NO. 34-00

WHEREAS, the Columbia County Board of Commissioners is empowered to waive fees:; and the
County €an waive a fee accompanying an application if the applicant so requests, and it is
determined that circumstances exist where it would serve the public and be beneficial to the county:
and

WHEREAS, Ms. LaVerne Marshall, residing at 31513 Highland Road, Rainier, Oregon, has serious
medical Problems that require her to live near relatives, and

WHEREAS, Ms. Marshall has submitted a request, dated March 29, 2000, for waiver of the annual
Temporaly Use Permit (File #TP 98-15) renewal fee of $200 for her hardship case, and

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the annual Temporary Use Permit renewal fee of $200 be waived as
long as Ms. Marshall requires on-site assistance from family.

ited at St. Helens, Oregon this 19th  of April | 2000.

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
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BOARD COMMUNICATION

FROM THE LAND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT
MEETING DATE: gjzgo 4/l foo

TO: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FROM: Todd Dugdale, Director of Land Development Services

SUBJECT: Request for Waiver of Annual Temporary Use Permit Renewal Fee

SUMMARY:

LaVerne Marshall is asking for a waiver of the annual renewal fee of $200. She was
approved to have a temporary hardship mobile home on her property in February,
1998. Itis a financial hardship to pay this fee, because she is on a limited income.

ATTACHMENT:
1. Letter from LaVerne Marshall

SUGGESTED MOTION:

| move to adopt Board Order No. waiving the annual temporary hardship
mobile home renewal fee as long as Ms. Marshall qualifies for it. She will still be
required to annually submit proof from her doctor that the need exists.



March 29, 2000

Dear County Commissioners:

I am very concerned that | have to pay $150 a year to the Columbia County Planning
Department for renewal of my Temporary Use Permit to allow siting of a mobile home
for a health hardship.

It is very difficult for me to care for myself. | require the assistance of my family. |try to
be independent, but it is very difficult. | have fallen several times. | have a very hard
time walking. The times that I fall have caused some problems for me. | need my
family to help me get around and prevent fall injuries. | have a very difficult time writing.
| am disabled.

The $150 a year for renewal is a financial hardship on me. My income is very limited. |
do not object to the renewal process. | understand the need to monitor the Temporary
Use Permits. | am writing to request a waiver of the Temporary Use Permit Renewal
fee of $150 ($200 beginning 4/1/00).

Please consider my request. | look forward to hearing from you. You may contact me

at 556-2g82. 4/ Z(’W C4H5)
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LaVerne_ S, HMarshall Lara Deyainpment Services
315613 Highland Road ! a |
Rainier, OR 97048

Kathy Payne assisted me with this letter. By my signature, | concur with it and submit
this request to you.



